
Good morning shipmates, 

 

Happy New Year!  Our first meeting of 2019 is scheduled for January 26, at 

Zacatecas Cafe in Riverside.  The meeting will start at the regular time.  We will 

be inducting three of our members into the Holland Club, and honoring some 

members for their longevity in USSVI.  Please plan to attend.  You may be one 

receiving honors!  If not, you can certainly give them. 

 

There are a number of activities coming up this year, the first of which is King 

High School Remembers on Friday, March 1.  If you have not received any 

information from the school, now is the time to contact them if you want to 

participate.  Those who have, found it to be very rewarding. 

 

If you have a lead or an idea for a speaker or program, please let me or any eBoard 

member know so that we can schedule it 

 

If you were not at the Holiday Party in December, those attending all voted yes, 

and the eBoard also voted yes, to prepare and conduct a December 7 

Remembrance service, including a tolling of the lost boats, at the Riverside 

National Cemetery on Saturday, December 7, 2019.  I believe it will be a very 

fitting and appropriate way to end the year, and I hope everyone will help us to 

accomplish this. 

 

I look forward to seeing you at the meeting this coming Saturday. 

 

Daryl Brock 


